

Date		Time		Location:	
6/25/2026		3:15PM - 5:15PM		Building 5, Room 354 zoom: https://smccd.zoom.us/j/81351698247?pwd=U2dGRnFFZjIyUkNleENYWmFEY3JrQT09 Meeting ID: 813 5169 8247 Password: 164573	
1. Call this meeting to order at 3:20 PM				Minutes	Final Minutes
Time Keeper					
Please call out when 5 minutes and 1 minute remain, call time loudly when allotted time is reached					
Land and Labor Acknowledgement		Shanda		3	

Role	Name	Status			
President	Alexis	☒			
Vice President		☐			
Commisioner of Finance	Shanda	☐	Late due to work		
Commisioner of Actives	Neve	☒			
Commisioner of Public Records		☐			
Commisioner of Publicity		☐			
Comissioner of Design and Marketing		☐			
Senator at Large BDW		☐			
Senator at Large STEM		☐			
Senator at Large HSS		☐			
Senator at Large CEMC	Khárittas	☒			
Senator at Large KAD		☐			
Senator	Sierra	☒			
Senator	Juan	☐	Absent		
Senator		☐			
Senator		☐			
Senator		☐			
Senator		☐			
Senator		☐			
Senator		☐			
Senator		☐			
Senator at Large		☐			
3. Adoption of the Agenda					
June 25nd, 2026				2	
Sierra moves to adopt the agenda of June 25nd, 2026. Neve seconds this motion. This motion passes with full support					
4. Approval of the minutes					
June 11th, 2026				2	
kahrittas moves to approve the minutes of June 11th, 2026. Neve seconds this motion. This motion passes with full support					
5. Hearing of the public					
6. Reports					
a. College Administration Representative(s) Report(s)			Max Hartman	2	

<i>Dean Heartman Wishes us a happy summer. He will be present in all of the meeting, and will be sharing any reports that he has from the college. Support both student senator and Advisors. introduced committies. Offered us a space to ask questions!</i>			
b. Public Safety Report	<i>Vacant</i>	2	
c. Student Life and Leadership Manager	<i>Sergio Suarez</i>	2	
<i>Welcomes students in the Club house as we meet. Wanted to invite the Senators to check out the office in the Student life office. Shares that the office has a lot of red cards and wistles. Student life will be making a few updates. There will be a fourth of July parade with 30 members present.</i>			
d. Trustee Report(s)	<i>Revee Reboredo</i>	2	
e.I. Programing boards			
e.II. Inter Club Council	<i>Vice-President</i>	1	
f. Offices			
e.III Office Of Programing	<i>To be Appointed</i>		
e.IV Office of Student Advocacy	<i>To be Appointed</i>		
e.V Office of Public Relations	<i>To be Appointed</i>		
e.VI Office of Equity & Wellness	<i>To be Appointed</i>		
g. Student Senate			
President:	<i>Alexis</i>	2	
<i>DSC Bylaws will be changing on how</i>			
Vice President:	<i>Vacant</i>		
Commissioner of Public Records	<i>Vacant</i>		
Commissioner of Finances	<i>Shanda</i>	1	
<i>Shanda, Alexis, and Sergio met with Mario to get a look at how the budget will look at for next year. still needs to be finalized</i>			
Commissioner of Activities	<i>Neve</i>	1	
Commissioner of Publicity	<i>Vacant</i>		
Commissioner of Design and Marketing	<i>Vacant</i>		

Senator at Large for STEM	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator at Large for BDW	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator at Large for HSS	<i>Vacant</i>	1	
Senator at Large for CEMC	<i>Khárittas</i>	1	
<i>For Middle College students and currently enrolled students, Has been working on a scavenger hunt for the students. Would love ideas to support MCS and enrolled students.</i>			
Senator at Large for KAD	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator	<i>Sierra</i>	1	
<i>New Logo Designs from 14 different students and will be presenting later</i>			
Senator	<i>Juan</i>	1	
<i>No reports</i>			
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
<i>No reports</i>			
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
<i>No reports</i>			
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
<i>No reports</i>			
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
Senator	<i>Vacant</i>		
Curriculum committee rep	<i>Vacant</i>	1	
7. Special Presentations			
Post American Solitaire Screening VROC	<i>Juan Vera</i>	10	
<i>Moved from a previous meeting: Shanda motions to table this event to the following meeting, Neve seconds, This motion passes with all votes in favor</i>			

8. New Business					
funding request sheet for []		Funding Request 2025/2026 (Responses)			
Empire Files "Earth's Greatest Enemy" Film Showing and FOOD! \$1500			<i>Michael Hoffman</i>	10	
<i>Shanda approves 1500 for the Empire Files "Earth's Greatest Enemy" Film Showing and FOOD to be paid retroactively from the events account, Kharritas seconds this motion. This motion passes with all votes in favor.</i>					
Lavendar Grad Funding \$2500			<i>Alexis Matus Juarez</i>	10	
<i>Shanda moves to approve the \$2500 for Lavendar Grad from ASCC Program Assistance. Sierra seconds this motion. This motion passess with all votes in favor.</i>					
Office of Equity and Wellness Name Change, Conflict with Cultural Center: Student Equity and Impact Collaborative			<i>Alexis Matus Juarez</i>	10	
Moved from a previous meeting: Proposal was made to change the name of our office, to preserve the the name and impact of the Equity and Wellness from the Cultural Center. Alexis mentioned that we should consider changing the names so it doesn't conflict or create confusion with some already existing organizations on campus and change the structure of the language to seem less hieriarchial. Shanda proposes to combine the current office of equity with the office of advocacy to make the "equity and advocacy collective." Sergio shares that he likes the word "Collective." Some other suggestions that were brought up were "Coalition of ___" and "Coalition of Student Voice" which would includes equity/advoacy/wellness. Some other ideas we thought of Collective of programming, Cohort of Public Relations, Co-op of Public Relations, Public Relations Committee, Human Relations Communal, Human Relations Connectiveness/Cogniscient, Folx Relations____. Sierra motions to add 5 more minutes. Kharitas seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor. Alexis suggested that he would like the Colitions/Offices to work more in unison. Sierra moves to merge the two Offices of Equity and Wellness and Student Advoacy and rename it to "Coalition of Student Voices." Shanda seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor.					
Community Connection: Michiko and Jules Partnership with Project Read RWC			<i>Alexis Matus Juarez</i>	10	
Moved from a previous meeting: Will shares that Jules and Dr.Michiko are asking for funding to purchase 150 books. this would be to provide a resource, and the book goes over out SEAP Goals!! item may need to be go into our next meeting.. (possibly new Senate). Shanda shares that Jules and Michiko wrotre a children's book called the "ABCS of College" on Cañada College that is meant for elementary children and tell children about comming to a community college. There were concerns that we could not vote on this item because there was no cost listed. Shanda shared a flyer that says the total ask is \$1,848. Shanda moves to allocated \$1,848 towards the 150 books from the Programming Asisstance Account to be retroactive. Kharitas seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor.					
ASCC Summer 2026 Retreat			<i>Alexis + Sergio</i>	10	

Sergio mentions that he sent the Summer Retreat Schedule. We are scheduled to leave on July 9th and get back on July 12th. This is an amazing opportunity to get closer as a Senate and to plan for fall events and develop our initiatives, which will be shared by our president at a flex day. Shanda raised a concern that the per diem for food on retreats have been lowered, but Sergio shared that they are trying to honor the current per diem. Sergio shared the price breakdown for the conference and showed calculations for 14 people attending. Sergio brought up if we should vote to make this conference open to any SMCCD student; Alexis shared there was a group of students who expressed interest in joining ASCC and have already signed field trip forms, but they are not able to come to the retreat because they are currently not on Senate. Shanda moves to open it to the public and motions to approve the \$16,032.72 from the Professional Development account and must be used by July 9th. Sierra seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor.			
4th of July Funding Request Additional \$300 for Tshirts due to more participants	Sergio	5	
Sergio shared that last year we ordered too many shirts, but this year we got a lot of volunteers so we need to order more shirts by getting an additional \$300. Shanda motions to allocate an additional \$300 towards the 4th of July Participants Tshirts from the publicity account to be used by June 30th to be retroactive. Kharitas seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor.			
ASCC Logo Design	Sierra Orduna	10	
Sierra shared we are trying to find a new updated logo for ASCC because of its inaccessibility issues. Sierra shared that the design Ziarra submitted may not work on pens, smaller objects, because it would look muddled. Shanda shared that the top designs already look like the basketball team's logo, which would confuse us with them. It needs to be a new logo that complies with marketing guidelines, but Shanda shared that the current logo does not represent herself and our community. Shanda says we can get it approved as a graphic design. Shanda brought up that this should have only been open to ASCC members, not to the whole school. Shanda moves to add five minutes. Kharitas seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor. We discussed using Ziara's design and making some modifications to it so that it is more accessible. Chanel brought up she was confused why the district/college is having a say on the logo and how it must conform to marketing guidelines. Dean Hartman shared that there has to be web-accessibility requirements to people with reading challenges and suggested us to reach back out to marketing for specific feedback. Alexis shared that he will take lead on emailing Megan to make sure everyone is on the same page and we will table this agenda item for our next meeting. Shanda moves to table the item for our next meeting to vote on the new graphic design/logo. Kharitas seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor.			
9. Interviews and appointments			
Bianca - appointment		10	
Deffered for next meeting due to work conflicts			
Amari - appointment		10	
Amari Williams gives an introduction. Kharitas was wondering what is a challenge Amari has noticed on campus. A challenge Amari brought up is transportation and money for food and shared she would participate on ASCC to help those students. Sierra asked if Amari had any specific ideas for helping the campus. Amari shared that DEIJB means community and knowledge and being the voice of the campus, helping at events, and voicing student concerns. Shanda shares she is very active in our community and asks what made Amari want to join senate. Amari shared she was here since 2024 Summer and wasn't involved, but last semester, she had more involvement and she is a problem-solver and she knows many friends who do not have cars so she wished she could help them. Alexis asked: If you were to receive some sort of constructive criticism, how would you handle that? Amari shared she would take the feedback into consideration and share her own feedback. Alexis also asked: Where do you see yourself, and what role specifically? We suggested Amari be the commissioner of publicity. As for events, Amari wants to see black history month look different and bring in HBU pride, culture. Kharitas shared she admires her consistency and honesty. Shanda wants her on senate because she has a voice and is super involved in canvas, and thinks she would be a great fit on Student and involved in the Umoja program, we need voices for the people who are afraid to speak up. Shanda moves to approve Amari Williams as the Commissioner of Publicity. Kharitas seconds. This motion passes with all votes in favor.			

Alexis Leon - appointment			10	
Deffered due to work conflicts and missing application				
Open Forum and Feedback				
Next meeting:	7/2/2026	TBD		
I call this meeting to end at:	5:24 PM	Minutes left:	-10	